
Joint statement between the UK and
Egypt following the Association
Council – 5 July
The Foreign Secretary met with her Egyptian counterpart Sameh Shoukry today
for the inaugural meeting of the UK-Egypt Association Council.

Grenfell Tower site update: summary of
community online meeting, 7 June 2022
An update for the Grenfell community.

Foreign Secretary’s remarks at the
Freedom of Religion or Belief
Conference
Foreign Secretary Liz Truss’ speech at the Freedom of Religion or Belief
Conference in London, as it was delivered.

Residents and business owners to be
given final say on proposed street
name changes
All councils in England will need to get agreement from two-thirds of people
who live or run businesses on a street before changing its name.

Letter to the Chair of the LUHC Select
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Committee about the Levelling Up and
Regeneration Bill
The Secretary of State responds to the letter from the Chair of the LUHC
Select Committee about the Levelling Up and Regeneration Bill.
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